
3rd September 2020 

Kia ora tatou katoa whanau. 

I’ve had the privilege of meeting and greeting many of our   
parents at the school gate.  I’m extremely interested in      
building connections within our community, please feel free to 
korero about how we can work in collaboration, ‘it’s all about 
our tamariki’. 

Take a moment to read this week's classroom snippet.  It includes a student and teacher voice designed to give 
you a sense of what your tamariki are engaged with this week. 

I want to take a moment to acknowledge the work of our teachers during the COVID period, they possess a 
high degree of resilience and determination under fire.  Thank you all. 

Coming up is a very special time of the year as we celebrate Maori language week, personally everyday 
should be a celebration of language, we will get there one day.  September 14th - 20th 

We are in the process of unpacking and collaborating with the planning.  It will be a celebration of art work, poi 
and an investment of local knowledge.  Watch this space.  It’s all dependent on COVID alert levels of course.  If 
you can help, bake bread or make fried bread, prepare kai, weave flax, demonstrate moko kaue or                
kowhaiwhai, give me a call. 

Have you completed the survey yet? 

Check our Facebook page for the survey link.  You'll also find it on our School stream account. 

 
Mauri ora 
Matua Richard – Principal. 

 

MASCOT 

Subway this Friday 
NEW 

$6 Subway roll & 
cookie 

Also $5 subway still 
available. 

Come to the office to 
place your order. 

Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

  Coming Events 

 

Mahuru (SEPTEMBER) 

9th  Board of Trustees Meeting 6pm STEM Room 

14th-20th Celebrating Maori Language Week 

16th  MAS Speeches 

16th  Year 8 Immunisations 

25th  Last day of Term 3   

 

 

 

Ihaia & Isaiah—Room 8 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

Room 7 feeds the birds 
Makae’re and Taylor read a book called “The Bird Feeder”.  It was procedural 

reading about building bird feeders for a garden. 

A plan was found on the internet and given to Mr Hearn to build two.  They were painted.  The 
feeders were secured to the windows of Room 7 and Room 8, filled with birdseed for everyone 
to enjoy watching the birds feeding.  Thank you Mr Hearn. 

Public Notices 



Positive Playground Caught Being Good Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

 Makayla—Room 10 
Tiana—Room 6 

Room  10 

 

This weeks Te Reo 

Kei te pehea koe? 
 

How are you going? 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

WANTED FOR ROOM 7 PLEASE 
If you have any of the following old or unwanted items at home, Room 7 would love to have them.  
Please drop them off at the school office.  Thank you. 
 Yoga mats, felt hats, masks, vacuum/washing machine hoses, empty 2 litre fizzy drink bottles, 

buttons, goggles, feathers, ear muffs, headphones, watches, adult belts etc. 
FREE FRUIT & BREAD ON FRIDAY’s 
Any leftover fruit or bread we have on Friday is left outside the staffroom for students to take home.  
Please remind your child to bring some fruit or bread home for you, as with Alert Level 2 restrictions in 
place we are restricted to allowing parents/caregivers onto the school grounds.  
NETBALL CO-ORDINATOR POSITION AVAILABLE 
If you would be interested in becoming our school Netball Co-ordinator please let the school office 
know.  Thank you Stacey for all your wonderful, supportive work you have done for our School             
Netballers over the past years.  It has be greatly appreciated. 

 

Daffodil Mufti Day 
 

Thank you everyone! 
We raised $150.80 for the 

Cancer Society. 
 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
Students have received the latest Scholastic catalogue.  All orders from this catalogue are due in by      
Friday 11th September. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Wool 

If you have any unused or 
unwanted wool at home our school would 
love to have it. Please bring to the school 
office.  Thank you. 

Room 9 will happily take any of the super 
insect cards that you can collect at 
Countdown if you don't  need them.  



f 

Servicing Paeroa for over 

35 years   

 

 

33 Puke Rd 

Paeroa 3600 

 

 

 
 

 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 

Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 

07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 

Phone:  02108088043 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

Rob Irwin 

We specialize in supplying and installing the  

following: 

 All types of flooring 

 Paint, plastering & wall paper 

 Window coverings 

 Kitchen and bathroom design & install 

 Indoor & Outdoor renovations 

 Project Management 

Phone: 022 171 0899 


